
 

 

 
 
 
 
May 20, 2025 
 
 
Jim McFarland 
Superior Oilfield Services Co., LTD 
2986 W. 29th St. #12-13 
Greeley, CO 80631
 
 
Re: Superior Oilfield Services Co., LTD, E 8th Street Operation - File No. M-2000-082, 

Notice of Withdraw of Technical Revision (TR-3) and Final Release Request (SL2) 
 
Dear Mr. McFarland: 
 
On May 2, 2025, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received and accepted your request 
to withdraw the Technical Revision (TR-3) to change the post mining land use, and the Request for a 
full/final Release (SL-2) submitted on April 23, 2025, for the E 8th Street Operation mine. The 
Division will conduct an inspection of the site with the operator to assess the remaining tasks to 
complete the approved reclamation plan and any revisions that may be required prior to seeking a 
release. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (720) 527-1640, or by email at 
nikie.gagnon@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Nikie Gagnon 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc:   Rick Miller, Superior Oilfield Services 
 Jared Ebert, DRMS 
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